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You will not receive a confirmation of payment via email if you've made a payment 
through Arbor for: 

 Clubs 
 Trips 
 Wraparound Care Clubs 
 Meals 
 School Shop items 
 Topping up an account 

Guardians can click into an account balance, club or trip to view what you have 
already paid and any outstanding amounts to be paid. 
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